
-----Original Message----- 
From: Philip Cox [mailto:philipcox10@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2016 1:08 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Residential Zone Testimony 
 
As a resident who will be directly impacted by this proposed zoning change, I am vehemently opposed. 
I urge the Commission to reject the proposal.  
 
Philip A. Cox 
2333 SE Market St.  
Portland, OR 97214 
 


